
From: Rebecca A. Choi Chan
To: City Council
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalks on 200th near CK8
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 4:31:29 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello City Council, I would like to reiterate my support for sidewalks near the elementary schools in our
school district.  

Rebecca Chan, CPA 
She/Her/Hers
206.409.7657 (M)
No Text Service

Write it on your heart that every day 
is the best day of the year.
- Ralph Waldo Emerson

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

On Monday, November 14, 2022 at 11:19:55 AM PST, agenda comments
<agendacomments@shorelinewa.gov> wrote:

Thank you for taking the time to write to the City of Shoreline.  Your comments have
been distributed to the City Council, appropriate staff, and will be posted on the City’s
website as public comment (*please see disclosure notice below).

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the City Manager’s Office at (206) 801-2214 if you
have additional questions or concerns.

 

Sincerely,

Heidi Costello

Administrative Assistant III

City Manager's Office

City of Shoreline

(206) 801-2214

hcostello@shorelinewa.gov
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*NOTICE OF DISCLOSURE

 

*The City of Shoreline will enter all comments received into the public record and may
make these comments, and any attachments or other supporting materials, available
unchanged, including any business or personal information (name, email address,
phone, etc.) that you provide available for public review. This information may be
released on the City’s website. Comments received are part of the public record and
subject to disclosure under the Public Records Act, RCW 42.56. Do not include any
information in your comment or supporting materials that you do not wish to be made
public, including name and contact information.

 

 

From: Rebecca A. Choi Chan <joyluck75@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2022 8:50 AM
To: City Council <Council@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Mike Chan <mrmikechan@hotmail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalks on 200th near CK8

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Dear Mayor Scully and Councilmembers,

 

I'm an alumni parent of a Cascade K-8 students, requesting support for funding the remaining sidewalk
additions needed for a COMPLETE path from Cascade K-8 Community school to 25th Avenue NE. The
existing sidewalk is beautiful and wide. But it stops significantly short of 25th Avenue NE as it heads west
from the school, sending any children who might be walking onto the street. 

 

In the frequent dark and wet Pacific NW days, it can be to see pedestrians, especially children who may
not yet be as competent as elders to pay attention to cars.  They are not conscience of visibility issues.

 

Rebecca Chan, CPA 

She/Her/Hers

206.409.7657 (M)



No Text Service

 

Write it on your heart that every day 

is the best day of the year.
- Ralph Waldo Emerson

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

 


